
 
Soldier Field TNP Pick-up Modification for Friday September 15, 2023 

Karol G Concert 

 



 
 
 
 
On Friday 9/15/23, all TNP pick-ups post-concert must be on the east curb of Indiana between E 21st St and E 

Cermak Rd. This directive is only in effect for the Karol G Concert at Soldier Field on September 15, 2023. 
Pre-event drop-off remains the same. 

 
 

 


